

THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF MARIN

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 3501 CIVIC CENTER DR. SUITE 329 SAN RAFAEL, CALIFORNIA 94903-4193 TELEPHONE (415) 499-7331 FAX (415) 499-3645 TTY (415) 499-6172 ww.co.marin.ca.us/bos

May 11, 2010

TO:

Susan Adams

Hal Brown

Charles McGlashan

FROM:

Judy Arnold, President

Steve Kinsey

RE:

Resolution declaring May 10-18, 2010, Water Appreciation Week in Marin County; report on water supply in Marin County; and encourage an annual update on water supply each Spring. Actions: Authorize Board President's signature on the resolution; receive reports; request water districts to provide an annual report each Spring to the Board of Supervisors

Dear Colleagues,

There is much to appreciate in this year of strong rainfall and full reservoirs. In the spirit of celebration, we ask that you join us in declaring the second week of May as Marin Water Appreciation Week by adopting the attached resolution.

In addition to commemorating our unique and limited water supply systems, we are providing reports from the six water supply organizations that provide water to the great majority of Marin residents.

Chris DeGabriele from the North Marin Water District and Paul Helliker from Marin Municipal Water District will be joining our meeting to provide short verbal reports on the status of their water supplies and an overview of the main issues affecting the future of their water systems. In addition, the four small agencies which provide water on the coast, the Muir Beach CSD, Stinson Beach County Water Agency, Bolinas Community Public Utility District, and the Inverness Public Utility District, have each provided written reports for our review. Please see them attached to this letter.

Lastly, because of the importance of our supply and the physical and political factors which affect it, we urge that our board recognized the value of an annual report on water supply, so that we can be informed about the water systems and key issues which affect them and our community as a whole.

Sincerely.

Steve Kinsey

Supervisor, District Four

Judy Arnold
Board President

uly Arnold